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File #: 18-0056, Version: 1

ITEM TITLE:
Report: Update Regarding Kimley Horn Marketing and Branding Initiative

SUBMITTED BY: Martha Barberio, Economic Development Director

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A.

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Attached is the most recent report from Kimley Horn. They are currently working on arrangements for
to be here in Valdez for their 3™ visit in mid March. Weather permitting of course!
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